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Subject

Semi-Annual Progress Report of the Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor
Agency 2024 Work Plan

Overview

On February 20, 2024, the Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency Board of
Directors approved the 2024 Work Plan, which highlighted the key initiatives that would be
undertaken in support of the 2023 Strategic Plan goals. As part of the implementation of the 2024
Work Plan, progress reports on a semi-annual basis, as well as at year-end, that capture the status
of the tasks being done in support of the annual work plan will be provided to the Board of Directors.
This semi-annual progress report provides an update on activities in support of the 2024 Work Plan
from January 2024 through June 2024.

Recommendation(s)

Receive and file as an information item.
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